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The essence of discussions
On December 25, 2018, at the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Engineers of Agricultural Mechanization,
the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education of the Republic of Uzbekistan, by the Ministry of
Higher  and Secondary  Special  Education  of  the  Republic  of  Uzbekistan,  on  December  20,  2018,  №
87-02-3845, the Institute staff, doctors and masters held a discussion

The event was attended by the deputy of rector on work with youth K. Shavazov, academician of Academy
of sciences Q.Allayev, head of department of the Ministry of Health of the Republic of Uzbekistan O. Rector
of Inha University M. Djalalov, rector of Puchon University in Tashkent Li Dong Vuk, head of the department
Z. Haydarov, as well as professors, teachers and doctoral students of the Institute.

The  lecturers  were  interviewed on  the  basis  of  questionnaires  about  the  conditions  created  for  the  staff
and students of the institute, problems and shortcomings. At the end of the roundtable discussion, the
members of the faculty, doctoral students and masters received answers to their questions and expressed
their opinions and suggestions.
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